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eNewsletter: Friday 12th March 2021

Welcome to the latest eNewsletter

An Introduction from Headmaster, Leo Winkley
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Shrewsbury School

Floreat

Celebrating the effort, endeavour and enterprise of Salopians - Below s an image

from this week's Floreat.

Global Schools' Running Race

Withjust over one week left to complete our Global Schools' Running Race, now's the time to dust off those running shoes and join
competitors from 20+ countries across the globe!

Entries are comingin thick and fast from participants in Germany, The Netherlands, USA, Kenya, Monaco, Latvia and Singapore, to name just a
few!

This competition is open to the whole Salopian community - run hard, run well and enjoy!

Chapel Podcast for Sunday 14th March 2021

STOP PRESS
Huge congratulations to Max M (I, UVI), who has been awarded a choral scholarship at Portsmouth Cathedral for the academic year 2021-22.
Max, who is currently a stalwart member of both the Chapel and Chamber Choirs, will split his time between singing six choral services a week

at Portsmouth Cathedral as well as working at Portsmouth Grammar School.

In addition, he will have the opportunity to broadcast live on radio, record and undertake international tours. Max has been supported every
step of the way by his singing teacher Andrew Randall, with whomm he embarked on his singingjourney in 2019.

Latest News

Bastille Society Lecture-
Brexit: A brief history of
divorce
Friday 12 M

021

On the last Thursday ‘in
remote! the Bastille Society
was lucky enough to
welcome the esteemed
Professor Robert Tombs
(St. John's College,
Cambridge) to speak on
perhaps the most divisive
subject of our time:

Futures & Higher
Education Bulletin
Friday 12 March 2021

Futures and Higher
Education Bulletin Edition
10 Lent Term 2021 from
the Futures Department,
full of useful information,
reminders, resources and
weblinks for Fifth and Sixth
Formers and their parents.

Forthcoming Events

Restart Africa Sundowner
Event

Friday 12 March

In these troubled pandemic
times, it is nice to see little
glimmers of hope and
ingenuity. It was heart-
warming to see that
Restart Africa’s idea to
host an online ‘Sundowner’
event in conjunction with
Shrewsbur...
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NEW Mathematics
Newsletter
Friday 12 March 2021

Welcome to the very first
edition of the Mathematics
Newsletter.

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website

No Events added to the Newsletter.




